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Yours faithfully,
I

Thank you very much for your 
letter of October 8th, with enclosure.

I have arranged for those members 
of the staff who agreed to support the formation 
of the Faculty Club to hold a meeting on Tuesday 
next, at which meeting an organization will be 
put into effect and the necessary committees 
appointed.

I am keeping Mr. P.D.Ross’s letter 
to hand to the committee, who will doubtless be 
very glad of the suggestion.

Dear Mr. Rossi-

John W. Ross, Esq.,
142 ITotre Dame Street West, 
Montreal„

October 10th, 1923•
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